
 

 

 
 
 
 
March 7, 2019 
 

Dear SUNY Poly Faculty & Staff, 

You will be receiving a Campus Climate Survey from SUNY System Administration in 
the next few weeks. 
 
This survey is intended to gather information about the incidence of sexual and 
interpersonal violence and knowledge of related policies and resources available on 
campus.   
 
Pursuant to New York State Education Law Article 129-B and 2014 and 2018 Board 
policies, The State University of New York conducts a survey of the campus climate 
around sexual and interpersonal violence every other year. Separate surveys are sent 
to all students and all employees, respectively. 

Thank you in advance for your candid feedback and responses. Your participation will 
help make our campus community a better place to live, work, and learn. 

Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Grace Wang 
Interim President 


